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April 11, 2022

Sinisha Spasovski
Pal-Pro Builders, LLC
302 Lanza Ave, Floor 2,
Garfield, NJ 07026

Dear Mr. Spasovski:

Please let this letter serve as a reference for successfully completing the Lobby, Gym and
Toilets renovation projects completed this past summer at our high school. The project total
was more than a million dollars and included some of our most difficult spaces. Based on our
experience, Pal-Pro did an outstanding job accommodating our requests and overcoming
challenges that happen in the construction field. Your team was always available and very
responsive.

Our district has high standards and is very pleased with the work performed. Thanks to the
hard work of Pal-Pro, the gym ceiling and lobby are truly impressive spaces that the district is
extremely proud of. We look forward to the possibility of working with you on future projects.

Please contact me if anyone is in need of additional information or would like to see the
projects.

Sincergly

w 2"

Thomas W. O'Hern
Business Administrator/Board Secretary
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